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I oppose this bill. The original intent of unemployment insurance is to assist when 

workers involuntarily lose their job. This bill will increase all employers' costs and will 

make it less attractive for businesses to open up in Oregon. We already have the 3rd 

highest employer unemployment tax in the U.S. 

This bill makes our State far less attractive to businesses looking to locate here and 

places, yet again, another burden on the employer. 

 

Lori Peila 

Rancher 


